
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Town of Prescott Official Plan Review  
 
TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Prescott invites all interested persons to attend a 
Public Meeting in order to consider revisions and provide input on the Town’s Final Draft 
Official Plan (June 2022), pursuant to the requirements of Section 17(19) of the 
Planning Act, RSO 1990, as amended.  
 

Monday, June 27, 2022 
6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

VIRTUAL MEETING - Town of Prescott, Town Hall 
Public viewing will be available via livestream at: https://bit.ly/307LKe2 

 
An Official Plan provides direction and policy objectives for the growth and 
development of the community and establishes where land uses (e.g. residential, 
commercial, and industrial) should be located. The Official Plan covers a broad range of 
topics including transportation, economic development, housing and future development 
opportunities. The Official Plan works in conjunction with other municipal planning 
documents, such as the Zoning By-law, to guide the patterns of development in the 
Town.   
 
At the Public Meeting, the Final Draft Official Plan will be available for review. Staff 
from the Town will be available to answer questions and obtain comments.  

PURPOSE AND EFFECT: The Town of Prescott is undertaking the legislated review 
and update of its Official Plan as required by the Planning Act. The Town’s current 
Official Plan was approved in 2006 and was last amended in May 2018. The Official 
Plan Review will update and refine the goals, objectives, policies, and schedules of the 
Official Plan to ensure that it is consistent with the 2020 Provincial Policy Statement and 
reflects matters of local interest. The proposed Official Plan will replace the existing 
Official Plan currently in effect.  

THE SUBJECT LANDS include all lands located within the Town of Prescott municipal 
boundary. Accordingly, no key map is provided.  

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION related to the Official Plan Review process, and to 
obtain the Final Draft Official Plan (June 2022), please visit the Town’s website. The 
documents will also be available at the following location during regular hours:   



 

Prescott Town Hall 
360 Dibble Street West, Prescott, ON 

(Monday to Friday – 8:30 am to 4:30 pm) 
 

IF YOU WISH TO BE NOTIFIED of the decision of the Council of the Town of Prescott 
on the proposed Official Plan you must make a written request to the Town of Prescott 
at the below address. 

Matthew Armstrong 
CAO/Treasurer 

Town of Prescott 
360 Dibble Street West 
Prescott, ON K0E 1T0 

Tel: 613-925-2812 Ext. 6220 
Email: opreview@prescott.ca 

 
ANY PERSON may attend the Public Meeting and/or provide comments.  If you would 
like to attend the virtual meeting please register by 12:00 p.m. (noon) on Friday, June 
24, 2022 by contacting the Town at opreview@prescott.ca. If you are unable to attend 
the virtual meeting you may provide written comments by submitting them to the 
address above. 
 

Dated at the Town of Prescott this 6th day of June 2022. 
 
 


